Deornette Monteleone

Comm-4772le

From:

PUBCOMMENT-OCC

Sent:

Wednesday, July 21, 2021 7:47 AM

To:

PUBCOMMENT-OCC2; PUBCOMMENT-OPIC; PUBCOMMENT-ELD; PUBCOMMENT-APD

Cc:

Laurie Gharis; Deornette Monteleone

Subject: Attachments: FW: Letter from Senator Zaffirini and Rep. Lozano

TCEQ Hearing Request Cheniere. 072021.pdf

PM

From: Brad Patterson < Brad. Patterson@tceq.texas.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 3:37 PM

To: Laurie Gharis < Laurie. Gharis@tceq.texas.gov >; Deornette Monteleone < Deornette. Monteleone@tceq.texas.gov >

Cc: PUBCOMMENT-OCC < PUBCOMMENT-OCC@tceq.texas.gov > Subject: FW: Letter from Senator Zaffirini and Rep. Lozano

From: Lorenzo Danielson < Lorenzo. Danielson@tceq.texas.gov >

Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 3:27 PM

To: Brad Patterson < Brad.Patterson@tceq.texas.gov > Subject: FW: Letter from Senator Zaffirini and Rep. Lozano

Hi Brad—Please see the attached request for a public meeting from Sen. Zaffirini and Rep. Lozano's offices. Thanks

Legislative Liaison Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 512-963-9730

From: Krista Kyle < Krista.Kyle@senate.texas.gov >

Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 3:26 PM

To: Ferrell Fields <Ferrell.Fields@tceq.texas.gov>; Lorenzo Danielson <Lorenzo.Danielson@tceq.texas.gov>

Subject: Letter from Senator Zaffirini and Rep. Lozano

Good afternoon:

Please see attached letter from Senator Zaffirini and Rep. Lozano requesting a public meeting.

Let us know if you have any questions!

Best,

Krista Kyle, Deputy Chief of Staff and Staff Attorney

Office of Senator Judith Zaffirini Senate District 21

Capitol 1E.14

P.O. Box 12068 Austin, TX 78711 512/463-0121

Toll Free: 800/851-1568

Fax: 512/475-3738



The Legislature of the State of Texas

July 20, 2021

Laurie Gharis, Chief Clerk Texas Commission on Environmental Quality P.O. Box 13087 Austin TX 78711-3087

Dear Ms. Gharis:

Thank you for your service to the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) and the State of Texas. This is to request that TCEQ hold a public meeting regarding the proposed modification of Corpus Christi Liquefaction's air quality permit #105710 in San Patricio County, which we represent in the Texas Legislature.

Two environmental groups, the Coastal Alliance to Protect our Environment and Portland Citizens United, and some San Patricio residents have expressed concerns regarding this permit application. Consistent with our goal of encouraging communication to address important community issues, we believe a public meeting would provide a valuable opportunity to enhance transparency, communicate effectively about this project, and enable those who would be affected by the permit's approval to submit comments and have their questions answered. In the process, we urge TCEQ to examine all concerns thoroughly and to resolve any problems identified.

Your favorable consideration of this request would be appreciated greatly. Feel free to contact us regarding this issue or whenever we can be of assistance.

May God bless you.

Very truly yours,

Judith Zaffirini

Texas State Senator, District 21

udith Enffirme

J.M. Lozano

Texas State Representative, District 43

PC: Errol Summerlin, Coastal Alliance to Protect our Environment

Melissa Schmidt

From:

PUBCOMMENT-OCC

Sent:

Wednesday, July 21, 2021 7:47 AM

To:

PUBCOMMENT-OCC2; PUBCOMMENT-OPIC; PUBCOMMENT-ELD; PUBCOMMENT-APD

Cc:

Laurie Gharis; Deornette Monteleone

Subject:

FW: Letter from Senator Zaffirini and Rep. Lozano

Attachments:

TCEQ Hearing Request Cheniere. 072021.pdf

PM

From: Brad Patterson < Brad. Patterson@tceq.texas.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 3:37 PM

To: Laurie Gharis <Laurie.Gharis@tceq.texas.gov>; Deornette Monteleone <Deornette.Monteleone@tceq.texas.gov>

Cc: PUBCOMMENT-OCC < PUBCOMMENT-OCC@tceq.texas.gov> **Subject:** FW: Letter from Senator Zaffirini and Rep. Lozano

From: Lorenzo Danielson < Lorenzo. Danielson@tceq.texas.gov >

Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 3:27 PM

To: Brad Patterson < Brad Patterson < Brad Patterson@tceq.texas.gov>
Subject: FW: Letter from Senator Zaffirini and Rep. Lozano

Hi Brad—Please see the attached request for a public meeting from Sen. Zaffirini and Rep. Lozano's offices. Thanks

Legislative Liaison Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 512-963-9730

From: Krista Kyle < Krista.Kyle@senate.texas.gov >

Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2021 3:26 PM

To: Ferrell Fields < Ferrell. Fields@tceq.texas.gov >; Lorenzo Danielson < Lorenzo. Danielson@tceq.texas.gov >

Subject: Letter from Senator Zaffirini and Rep. Lozano

Good afternoon:

Please see attached letter from Senator Zaffirini and Rep. Lozano requesting a public meeting.

Let us know if you have any questions!

Best,

Krista Kyle, Deputy Chief of Staff and Staff Attorney

Office of Senator Judith Zaffirini Senate District 21 Capitol 1E.14 P.O. Box 12068 Austin, TX 78711 512/463-0121

Toll Free: 800/851-1568

Fax: 512/475-3738



The Legislature of the State of Texas

July 20, 2021

Laurie Gharis, Chief Clerk Texas Commission on Environmental Quality P.O. Box 13087 Austin TX 78711-3087

Dear Ms. Gharis:

Thank you for your service to the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) and the State of Texas. This is to request that TCEQ hold a public meeting regarding the proposed modification of Corpus Christi Liquefaction's air quality permit #105710 in San Patricio County, which we represent in the Texas Legislature.

Two environmental groups, the Coastal Alliance to Protect our Environment and Portland Citizens United, and some San Patricio residents have expressed concerns regarding this permit application. Consistent with our goal of encouraging communication to address important community issues, we believe a public meeting would provide a valuable opportunity to enhance transparency, communicate effectively about this project, and enable those who would be affected by the permit's approval to submit comments and have their questions answered. In the process, we urge TCEQ to examine all concerns thoroughly and to resolve any problems identified.

Your favorable consideration of this request would be appreciated greatly. Feel free to contact us regarding this issue or whenever we can be of assistance.

May God bless you.

Very truly yours,

Judith Zaffirini

Texas State Senator, District 21

Judith Toffini

J.M. Lozano

Texas State Representative, District 43

PC: Errol Summerlin, Coastal Alliance to Protect our Environment

Jon Niermann, *Chairman*Emily Lindley, *Commissioner*Bobby Janecka, *Commissioner*Toby Baker, *Executive Director*



TEXAS COMMISSION ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY

Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution

July 23, 2021

The Honorable Judith Zaffirini Texas Senate P.O. Box 12068 Austin, Texas 78711-2068

Re: Corpus Christi Liquefaction, LLC / Application No. 105710

Dear Senator Zaffirini:

Thank you for your letter to the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) requesting a public meeting regarding Corpus Christi Liquefaction, LLC / Application No. 105710. This application would authorize modification of the Corpus Christi Liquefaction facility located at 622 State Highway 35, Gregory, San Patricio County, Texas 78359.

The Office of the Chief Clerk (OCC) will facilitate the public meeting and are available to answer any questions the public may have concerning this meeting. OCC staff will work with your staff to schedule the meeting at a time and location that is convenient to you and to your constituents. Please note that a public meeting is not the only avenue for the public to express their concerns and to ask questions. The public may also provide written comments to the TCEQ anytime during the public comment period.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (512) 239-3900, or Laurie Gharis, Chief Clerk, at (512) 239-3300 for questions regarding the public meeting.

Sincerely,

Toby Baker

Executive Director

Jon Niermann, *Chairman*Emily Lindley, *Commissioner*Bobby Janecka, *Commissioner*Toby Baker, *Executive Director*



TEXAS COMMISSION ON ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY

Protecting Texas by Reducing and Preventing Pollution

July 23, 2021

The Honorable J. M. Lozano Texas House of Representatives P.O. Box 2910 Austin, Texas 78768-2910

Re: Corpus Christi Liquefaction, LLC / Application No. 105710

Dear Representative Lozano:

Thank you for your letter to the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) requesting a public meeting regarding Corpus Christi Liquefaction, LLC / Application No. 105710. This application would authorize modification of the Corpus Christi Liquefaction facility located at 622 State Highway 35, Gregory, San Patricio County, Texas 78359.

The Office of the Chief Clerk (OCC) will facilitate the public meeting and are available to answer any questions the public may have concerning this meeting. OCC staff will work with your staff to schedule the meeting at a time and location that is convenient to you and to your constituents. Please note that a public meeting is not the only avenue for the public to express their concerns and to ask questions. The public may also provide written comments to the TCEQ anytime during the public comment period.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (512) 239-3900, or Laurie Gharis, Chief Clerk, at (512) 239-3300 for questions regarding the public meeting.

Sincerely,

Toby Baker

Executive Director